
November 17, 2023

Our eighth annual Deep Roots Campaign has begun and brochures are
currently being sent out through the mail. School families should have
received a copy in the backpack of one of their children yesterday. If
you have not seen the brochure, please ask your child for it. Feel free to
contact the office for an extra copy if yours has been misplaced.

This year's campaign is dedicated to raising funds for Enriching
Education Supports that foster our student's unique potential.  Your
support will provide various programs and resources, some of which
include:

Please prayerfully consider what you can give towards this cause. All
donations over $25 are eligible for a charitable donation receipt for the
2023 tax year.

E-TRANSFER
deeproots@houstonchristianschool.ca
Please include your email address and
'Deep Roots' as the password. 

IN PERSON
We are happy to accept cash or  
cheque written out to Houston
Christian School at the office.

BY MAIL
Box 237 
Houston BC
V0J 1Z0

ON OUR WEBSITE 
Visit houstonchristianschool.ca
and click on the DONATE tab at
the top of the page.  

W A Y S  T O  D O N A T E
th annual8

Diagnostic Testing: To identify and
address individual learning needs, we
require access to quality assessment
tools, allowing us to tailor education

plans to each student.

ESL (English as a Second Language):
We aim to enhance language support

programs for English language learners,
ensuring they have the tools they

 need to excel.

Teacher Training Kits to Understand
Neuro Diversity: We will provide

educational materials and training for
teachers to better understand and

support our varied learners.

Specialized Equipment and
Resources: We plan to invest in

specialized equipment and learning
resources to facilitate hands-on,

engaging, and customized learning
experiences.

At HCS, we're unlocking the wonders of the universe, one elementary science project at a time! 
Exploring, learning, and discovering together, curiosity met creativity in our young scientists' captivating displays. 

The Grade 2/3 class created unique habitat displays, including clay animals, to demonstrate their knowledge of
various animals and their habitats.

Grade 6 students learned about the solar system and designed unique diagrams to demonstrate their expertise.



What’s happening
at HCS ?

High School Spirit Day 

Report card writing day - NO SCHOOL 

Poinsettia orders pick-up

First-term report cards go home
Middle School ski day forms are due

Middle School ski day 

November 23 (Thursday)

         - Wear blue for diabetes

November 24 (Friday)

November 29 (Wednesday)

December 1 (Friday)

December 8 (Friday)

SENIOR  VOLLEYBALL ZONES
Our senior volleyball teams are gearing up for
the Northwest Zones Championship games in
Smithers this weekend, and you won't 
want to miss out. Check out the 
schedules on our HCS Instagram, 
Facebook page, or app, and come out to 
show your support for our Wildcats. 
Let's cheer them on to victory!

Congratulations to our junior volleyball teams! The
girls' team took first place and the boys' team won
bronze at their Zones tournaments over the weekend!




